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31/12/2019  09:46:302019/6192/T COMMNT I do not agree with my near neighbours that the Leyland Cypress trees in Langbourne Avenue are beneficial to 

the area. They are out of control and uncontrollable. They block sunlight from the mansion blocks and suck life 

out of the surrounding area, especially the ground around the trees which is poisoned by the acid from their 

leaves. They are unnatural and should never have been planted. The sooner they get chopped down the 

sooner a more appropriate alternative can be planted, a better long term solution in my view, better for the 

birds and bats as well as the people. It would be best if possible to replace them with mature deciduous trees, 

much more appropriate for a London street.

31/12/2019  09:45:232019/6192/T COMMNT I live in number  Langbourne Avenue and do not want to see the trees removed the avenue would not be 

the same without them especially as the one they had removed has not been replaced. Olive gatenby.
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